
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS32069 / H0099

Last year the Legislature approved, and the Governor signed Legislation to allow parents or guardians to
privately teach their children to drive and obtain an Idaho Driver's license. This legislation simply removes
language that was confusing and clarifies the process. It also increases the options to fulfill the thirty-hour
classroom requirement.

FISCAL NOTE
All fees are paid by the consumer so there is no expenditure of State funds.

Contact:
Representative Ron Mendive
(208) 332-1000
Senator Carl Bjerke
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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